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Industry Services Advisory Committee 

Notice of Meeting 

Members are advised that the next meeting of the Industry Services Advisory Committee 
is scheduled for: 
 

Friday 24
th

 May 2013 
 
The Agenda for this meeting includes consideration of the following items: 

1. Results from the final AWEX wool pack trial, with recommendations to be made to 
the AWEX Board regarding changes to the Australian Wool Pack Standard 

2. Modifications to the guidelines for AWEX ID 

3. Bulk Class preparation with respect to IDs used in the Sale Catalogue 

 

AWEX Members and industry stakeholders who wish to submit an issue for 
consideration by ISAC should email (or fax) a document that lists the issue to be 
considered as well as the detailed background.  Please ensure your submission is 
delivered to the ISAC Secretary by 12 noon on Friday 17

th
 May 2013. 

Note:  Submissions to ISAC may be made via the Secretary at any time.  If appropriate, 
they will be put on the Agenda for consideration at the next scheduled meeting. 

 

 

For further information contact: 

Kerry Hansford  
ISAC Secretary 
p. 03 9318 0277 
f.  03 9314 5392 
e. khansford@awex.com.au 
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